
Friday 15 June 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to let you know about the details of some key dates between now and the end of the year. 
 

PTFA AGM 

Our next PTFA AGM will take place on Monday 18 June at 2pm in the Bistro.  All are very welcome to 

come along and find out how to support our many varied PTFA across the year and assist in voting in our 

new committee.  Please contact our chair Carla for further information.  PTFA@warden-

house.kent.sch.uk  
 

Exhibition Evening 

Come along to our annual Exhibition Evening on Tuesday 3 July between 5pm and 7pm. This a great 

opportunity to meet your child’s new class teacher and share some of the fantastic work carried out in 

class this year. 

PTFA Summer Fair & Non-Uniform Day 

This year our annual PTFA Summer Fair will take place on Friday 6th July straight after school between 

3:15pm and 5pm.  We have all the usual attractions – plus lots, lots more! Please tell your friends and 

family; all are very welcome to attend. 

We will be holding a non-uniform day for children on Friday 29th June where we would ask parents and 

carers to send children into school with a suitable prize for either our raffle or tombola or our ever-popular 

“Barrow of Booze!” Thanks in advance for your support. 
 

Warden House Sports Days 

Following a review of our sports provision in school, we have made the decision to hold two separate, 

more traditional sports days this year to replace or Summer Olympic Day.  

Our Reception and KS1 Sports Day will take place on Thursday 12 July at 1pm. KS2 Sports Day will take 

place on Friday 13 July at 1pm. 

Parents and carers are very welcome to attend to cheer the children along. Events will include: traditional 

running races, egg and spoon races, Boot-Camp style Obstacle Races, Sack Races, Welly Wanging and 

more. Please note that our traditional ‘Olympic Day’ format will still continue as part of our sports 

calendar, however this will now be an event that now takes place solely in Term 4 every year. 

We look forward to seeing you at these events. Look at out for our next newsletter at the end of next 

week for further information. Many thanks for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Rob Hackett 
Headteacher 
 

 

mailto:PTFA@warden-house.kent.sch.uk
mailto:PTFA@warden-house.kent.sch.uk

